
 

 

Year Two Art Overview for the Year 
 
 

 

 Week 1 
 

Week 2 
 

Week 3 
 

Week 4 
 

Week 5 
 

Week 6 
 

 
Term 1 

 
 
 

No art this term 

 
Term 2 

 
 
 

§ Art: Drawing – Tell a 
story 

 
Lesson 1: Charcoal mark 
making 
 
LO: To develop a range of 
mark making techniques 
 
KS1:AD2 KS1:AD3  
 
§ Big Idea (Aspect): 
Materials (Pencil, ink, 
charcoal and pen) 
Creativity (Generation 
of ideas) 
 
 
 
 

§ Art: Drawing – Tell a 
story 

 
Lesson 2: Creating texture 
 
LO: To explore and 
experiment with mark-
making to create textures 
 
KS1:AD1 KS1:AD2 KS1:AD3  
 
§ Big Idea (Aspect): 
Materials (Pencil, ink, 
charcoal and pen) 
Creativity (Creation) 
Creativity (Generation of 
ideas) 
§ Nature (natural art) 

§ Art: Drawing – Tell a 
story 

 
Lesson 3: My toy story 
 
LO: To develop 
observational drawing 
 
KS1:AD2 KS1:AD3  
 
§ Big Idea (Aspect): 
Materials (Pencil, ink, 
charcoal and pen) 
 
Creativity (Generation of 
ideas) 
 
 
 
 
 

§ Art: Drawing – Tell a 
story 

 
Lesson 4: Creating 
characters 
 
LO: To understand how to 
apply expressions to 
illustrate a character 
 
KS1:AD2 KS1:AD3 KS1:AD4 
 
§ Big Idea (Aspect): 
 
Materials (Pencil, ink, 
charcoal and pen) 
 
Significance (significant 
people, artwork and 
movements) 

§ Art: Drawing – Tell a 
story 

 
Lesson 5: Tell a story 
 
LO: To develop 
illustrations to tell a story 
 
 
KS1:AD1 KS1:AD2  
KS1:AD3 KS1:AD4 
 
§ Big Idea (Aspect): 
 
Materials (Pencil, ink, 
charcoal and pen) 
Creativity (Creation) 
 
Creativity (Generation 
of ideas) 
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Creativity (Generation of 
ideas) 
Humankind (human form) 
 

Humankind (human 
form) 
 
 

 
Term 3 

 
 
 

No art this term 

 
Term 4 

 
 
 

§ Art: Painting and 
Mixed Media – Life in 
colour 

 
Lesson 1: Colour magic 
 
LO: To develop 
knowledge of colour 
mixing. 
 
KS1:AD3 
 
§ Big Idea (Aspect): 
Materials (Paint) 
 
 
 

§ Art: Painting and Mixed 
Media – Life in colour 

 
Lesson 2: Texture hunt 
 
LO: To know how texture 
can be created with paint. 
 
KS1:AD2  KS1:AD3 
 
§ Big Idea (Aspect): 
Materials (Paint) 
Creativity (Generation of 
ideas) 
Nature (natural art) 
 

§ Art: Painting and Mixed 
Media – Life in colour 

 
Lesson 3: Making textures 
 
LO: To use paint to explore 
texture and pattern. 
 
KS1:AD1 KS1:AD3 KS1:AD4  
 
Big Idea (Aspect): 
Materials (Paint) 
Significance (significant 
people, artwork and 
movements) 
Creativity (Creation) 
Place (landscapes) 
Nature (natural art) 
 

§ Art: Painting and Mixed 
Media – Life in colour 

 
Lesson 4: Collage creation 
 
LO: To compose a collage, 
choosing and arranging 
materials for effect. 
 
KS1:AD1 KS1:AD2 KS1:AD3 
KS1:AD4 
 
Big Idea (Aspect): 
Materials (Paint) 
Materials (Fabric and 
paper) 
Significance (significant 
people, artwork and 
movements) 
Creativity (Creation) 

§ Art: Painting and 
Mixed Media – Life in 
colour 

 
Lesson 5: Developing 
detail 
 
LO: To evaluate and 
improve artwork. 
 
KS1:AD2 KS1:AD3 
KS1:AD4 
 
Big Idea (Aspect): 
Materials (Paint) 
Materials (Fabric and 
paper) 
Significance (significant 
people, artwork and 
movements) 
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Place (landscapes) 
Nature (natural art) 

Creativity (Creation) 
Creativity (Evaluation) 
 

 
Term 5 

 
 
 

No art this term 

 
Term 6 

 
 
 

§ Art: Sculpture and 3D 
– Clay Houses 

 
 Lesson 1: Exploring clay 
 
LO: To use my hands as a 
tool to shape clay. 
 
KS1:AD1 KS1:AD3  
Big Idea (Aspect): 
Materials (Print) 
 
 
 

§ Art: Sculpture and 3D – 
Clay Houses 

 
Lesson 2: Pinch pots 
 
LO: To shape a pinch pot 
and join clay shapes as 
decoration. 
 
KS1:AD1 KS1:AD4 
 
Big Idea (Aspect): 
Materials (Print) 
 
 

    

 


